
Hello Roadrunners!

I hope you are all having a great snow day. On behalf of the SGA Electoral Committee, it is my
pleasure to announce that applications to run as a candidate in the 2023 General Elections are now
live! YOU have the opportunity to better the student experience at RCNJ by serving in the SGA during
the 2023-2024 school year!

The following positions are available:
● President (must run with a Vice Presidential Candidate)
● Vice President (must run with a Presidential Candidate)
● Secretary
● Treasurer
● ASB School Senator (must have a declared major in ASB)
● CA School Senator (must have a declared major in CA)
● HGS School Senator (must have a declared major in HGS)
● SSHS School Senator (must have a declared major in SSHS)
● TAS School Senator (must have a declared major in TAS)
● Graduate Senator (must be a current graduate student)
● Senator-at-Large (10 available positions)

The application, as well as additional information about candidate eligibility and the requirements for
each position, is available on Archway. The deadline is Tuesday 3/7 at 11:59 pm.

The SGA is available to assist you with your application & answer any questions you may have. We
will be hosting tablings on the following days and times:

● Thursday 3/2: 11 am - 2 pm, Student Center 2nd Floor Lobby
● Monday 3/6: 1 pm - 4 pm, Fishbowl
● Tuesday 3/7: 11 am - 2 pm, Student Center 2nd Floor Lobby
● The SGA Office, SC-225, is also open Monday through Friday from 8 am – 8 pm if you can't

make it to these tablings

Feel free to email us at sga@ramapo.edu with any other questions or concerns. I am excited to see
which Roadrunners step up to the plate and run to be a part of the persistent voice of the student
body!

Best,
Paolo Miyashiro Bedoya
President, Student Government Association

https://cglink.me/2fF/s59974
https://cglink.me/2fF/s59974

